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We are Engaged!     Dearly beloved; we are gathered here today to unite this group of Lions in  

spirit, mind and joy.   Creating opportunities for a better life is our foundation  and service is our mission.  We will serve 

whether we are rich or poor and we will serve in sickness and in health.  We will serve for better or for worse and we will  

honor the laws of our code of ethics.  We will share in our successes as well as our failures and nurture 

each other in our strife for a better world.  We have now declared our consent and undying loyalty to 

those in need everywhere.  By the power vested in me, by the great District of  25A, I now pronounce 

you Lions extraordinaire!  Go forth and prosper and Happy Valentines Day! 
  

Oops, I skipped the engagement part. Would you do us the great honor of becoming a Lion?  The Lions 

in our district must be popping this question everyday.  As of  December 31, 2013, our membership is a 

net  +40 in the District!   Congratulations on your engagement!  Let us keep popping the question and 

continue to build our ability to serve with new ideas, inspiration and joy and stay engaged!   

  

In other news, we all know February boasts Groundhog Day. The tradition of  using our friendly groundhogs for weather pre-

dictions dates clear back to 1887. Yeah, that’s right,1887 and a rodent.  A rodent weather predictor. Who would have pre-

dicted that?  Anyway, credit is given to the editor of the Punxsutawney Spirit newspaper in Punxsutawney, Pennsylvania. 

Legend has it that he was so impressed by a local groundhog hunt and barbecue (That’s right, you heard it here-a groundhog 

barbecue) that he decided the noble rodent should be heralded as a weather prognosticator.   The news spread faster than a 

pack of scurrying rats of this rodents fantastic forecast abilities and before long Punxsutawney Phil was a local celebrity. He 

has gone international for cripes sake. Oh, in case you think I am kidding about the groundhog barbecue, I actually found a 

website that has several groundhog recipes.  Country-Style groundhog,  Baked Groundhog and Sweet Potatoes,  Oriental 

Groundhog and Waco Groundhog in Sour Cream.  And Harold, if you are reading this, they say it tastes like chicken!   
 

Oh, I am not done yet with this groundhog thing yet.  For instance, did you know that there are numerous websites dedicated 

solely to groundhog day? They have international and national picture contests showing Phil in various locations doing vari-

ous groundhog things.  Ambassador awards are given yearly to someone who faithfully follows Phill throughout the year. 

Banquets and breakfasts are given in his honor, you can become a following member and get a  groundhog fleece club 

sweater, there are past predictions and so on and so on.  For a groundhog! 

Well, I can tell you we will not be seeing any groundhogs at the District Convention this year. I hope. And,  I would like to 

personally invite you to attend.  Mark your calendars and get your registrations in for March 7th &8th.  Be sure to take some 

time Friday night and stop in and have dinner and meet our visiting International Director Stephen Glass and his wife Lion 

Cindy.  PDG Kevin and I have met them and they are both great people, very down to earth and they are eager to meet you 

too!  We are planning a Read-Out-Loud program at a local school for Friday morning with ID Steve and Lion Cindy and this 

will be a wonderful start to a great weekend.  ID Steve will be giving his main speech at the afternoon business session, so be 

sure to come.  Remember there is no registration fee for the convention.   

Get engaged by attending the convention and grab your free tote bag, compliments of PDG Bob Morgan. And, if I may be so 

bold, I predict we will have years and years of great  Lionism whether Phil sees his shadow or not!    

And no, we are not serving groundhog at the convention.       DG Connie     
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‘A Year to Remember’ 
A Few Words from 1st Vice Glenn Swanson 

                                         The year is flying by and it appears DG Connie and all the Lions of 25A should be proud of the 

banner year we are sharing.  With attendance on the rise, and the salvation of at least two clubs, who were in peril, it 

looks like 2013-14 will be a year to remember.  Let’s not rest on where we are but continue to improve.  Ask someone 

to join your club this week or take a guest to your next meeting. 
 

We in LaPorte, are looking forward to hosting the District Convention again this year.  Lion Butch Weston and the com-

mittee have been working overtime to make this a Convention to remember.  This is a great opportunity to expose new 

Lions and even some of the old guard to the joys of Lionism.   We have some people doing great things in 25A and it is 

exciting to hear what people down the road are doing to serve their communities. 
 

Working in the funeral business the past two years has made me all the more aware that time is so precious and we 

only have minutes and days to serve.  I just received a call that one of our dear neighbors was called to the lord this 

morning.  He has been ill for some time and his passing is a blessing.   Take time to touch as many lives as you can in 

the moments we have to serve on this planet.  Lion’s activities and service can be a tremendous opportunity to reach 

out to people who have never been asked to join anything in their lives.  We all should be given an opportunity to join 

but if nobody ever asks they cannot join. 
 

In recent weeks, attending the Mid-Winter Conference at Plainfield and our Cabinet Meeting in Union Mills, I was re-

minded once again that boy we eat well at Lion’s meetings!  But most important we have wonderful people in our or-

ganization.  Encourage your members to step-out and attend some of these meetings, conferences and conventions.   

They will come back to your club with new visions and goals.  Then your club can develop new plans to carry out some 

of these visions.   Contact myself, DG. Connie, 2nd. Vice Randy or any of the trustee’s for state projects to put on a pro-

gram at your club.  This is an easy way to find out more about our “World Famous Organization”, made up of ordinary 

people.  Looking forward to seeing you all at the District Convention as we continue to Serve! 

VDG Glenn Swanson 

Maple City Lions 

Region 4    Zone B  
Hebron-Kouts-LaCrosse-Shelby-Wheatfield 

 

When:  January 29, 2014 

Where:  Country Kitchen Rest. 120 N. Main, Hebron 
 

ZC  Tom Zacek will talk about family membership and 

getting the family involved in projects. Also in how to 

take an active role in reaching out to the community in 

various ways to asses the needs that will most benefit 

your community.  

Tom’s phone: 219-996-2814  ktzacek@netnitco.net 

Region 1 Zone A 
 

E Chicago Eve-Hammond-IH-EC-Whiting 

 

Unfortunately, Lion Al Gonzalez had to step 

down as current Zone Chair.  PDG Patrick Rod-

riguez is stepping up to fill this position for the 

remainder of this Lions year.   

 

PDG Patrick is working to set up a zone meeting 

as quickly as possible. As soon as he gets the 

date, time, etc. he will be in contact with your 

club president.  patrodsr@hotmail.com 

mailto:patrodsr@hotmail.com
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Shelby Lions President 

Wayne Hayden 

Phone is 219-552-0155 

 
CT Elaine Parish (Medaryville Lions) 

Phone is currently not working!  Please 

email to contact her or call DG Connie 

 
Lion Gary Shaffer (South Haven Lions) 

Email is:  gishj@comcast.net 

We are looking forward to another great silent auction event at 

the 25A District Convention March 8, 2014.    

 

We are respectfully requesting that each club donate a gift 

basket(s) or other  item(s) at this wonderful fundraiser. 

 

Please bring your items on Friday evening or Saturday morn-

ing to the convention site.  This year it will be held at the Best 

Western Conference Center in LaPorte.   

 

Be sure to contact PDG Margaret with any questions  or if you 

need someone to pick up your basket.   219-923-0776 
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I gotta tell you Marvin, 

these Furballs could be 

trouble at convention... 

Yeah, but I hear they 

are really cool.  Or wait,  

was that they like it 

really cool? 

Wake Up you Big Lug!  

 

It is almost time for the 

25A District convention! 

Please Mister, Can you 

tell me how to get to the 

25A convention? 

I hear there is gong to 

be  Dancing...  And,  

123-123-123 Och! Quit 

stepping on my paws! 

Fur cripe sakes! 

I have just got to  

remember to get my 

registration in for  

convention! 
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Merrillville Lions proudly inducted 5 new mem-

bers in January in a ceremony that required the 

new Lions to feel, for just a few minutes, what it 

is like to be sightless. They all agreed the experi-

ence made them appreciate their sight and one of 

the most difficult things, during this induction,  

was getting their balance. They are looking for-

ward to installing at least 5 more new members in 

the coming month! 
 

Lion Carol Miano was appointed acting 1st Vice 

President for the remainder of this Lion’s year. 
 

They are looking to having a pancake breakfast 

this Spring and a vision screening and health fair.  

On January 16, 2014, the newly installed members 

of the Whiting Lions Club met at Sacred Heart’s 

Rose Room to get their first orientation meeting. 

Lion President Efren Gomez went over the Interna-

tional Lions  rules and regulations with the mem-

bers so everyone can fully understand how the Li-

ons Club is only a small part of the International 

organization and every club needs to do its part and 

live up to the motto; “We Serve”.  The Club went 

over the fundraisers they have over the year, the 

parades they participate in and the many service 

activities that are held throughout the year. The 

new members were truly amazed on how much the 

small club does in a year and they were willing to 

lend a helping paw in all the activities the club has 

planned. The second part of the orientation will be 

1/30/2014 at 6:00 pm at the Rose Room. 

Chesterton  Lion Chuck Temple presents a $500 donation to Derek Frazier, 

Development Director for the Frontline Substance Abuse Treatment Center in 

Chesterton. The center provides counseling, abuse assessment & evaluation, 

and family support  for individuals suffering from addiction and substance 

abuse.   

   Also, on February 16th, Chesterton Lions will be holding our Annual 

"Sweetheart Swirl" daddy-daughter dance at the Chesterton Moose Lodge.  
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     Alayna McCaughey (above)

attended her first district cabinet 

meeting on January 19, 2014.  

     Her mother is Lion Melissa 

McCaughey, current president of 

the Westville Lions.   

     Families serving together! 

Ugly Shirt Winners 
 

Lion Bo Zimmerman (left) 

and 1st VDG Glenn Swan-

son wore their ugly shirts 

with Lions Pride! 

 

Who do you think should 

be declared the winner? 

 

Well, PDG Kevin Roe said 

it best.  “Ugly is in the eye 

of the beholder!” 

The White Elephant Silent 

Auction raised $88!   

Way to go District! 
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Are you a role model for teaching children to importance of serving others?  Before I 

ever became a Lion, I watched my parents serving others in the community.  I also helped at 
different projects, serving tea and juice or picking out gifts for needy children.  These experi-
ences helped me to make the decision to become a Lion.   

The Lions Family Cub program gives us the opportunity to teach our children about vol-
unteering and helping those in need.  The Cub Program is designed to teach children the joys of 
volunteering and help them learn what the Lions do.  Cubs are children and relatives of Lions 
club members in the community through age 12.  The program allows family-friendly clubs, 
adds new energy to club activities, and fosters a tradition of volunteering. 
 Cubs are the future!  Help your children learn more about the Lions and show them by 
your example why you became a Lion.  Allow them to come and participate at your next event, 
whether it be pouring drinks, passing out candy, wrapping silverware, or picking out food or 
gifts for those in need.  These unique service experiences can set the spark for a future of serv-
ing others.  The LCI website has more information about how to involve children in your club 
activities. 

If you would like more information about the Lions Family Cub Program or have any 
questions about this program, please feel free to contact me at 219-759-2856 (home) 219-508-
2480 (cell) or e-mail me at jlgreer5@yahoo.com.  I will also have information at the District 
Convention on Saturday, March 8th. 

Lion Jody Greer 

Lions Family Cub Program 

Coats, Hats &  Scarves 

and toys were donated to 

Good shepherd Church. 

Pictured is Father Phillips 

and PDG Patrick.  

 

Lions also attended a 

health fair sponsored by 

E.C. Harrison Elementary 

school 

District A Bands Together Once Again! 
The district banned together once again to perform a vision screening in East Chicago, In. 

Lion Patrick Rodriguez, from Indiana Harbor East Chicago Lions is very proud of all the 

Lions who braved the bad weather to help out with this health fair at East Chicago Harri-

son.  As I understand it, from one of the East Chicago School Board members, the school 

officials that were in attendance were impressed with our vision screening project.  

Lion Rod Mauch, Griffith Lions did the acuity testing.  Lion Joan Sherrington (Operation KidSight 

Guru) from Crown Point Lions and Lion John Fife of IH-EC Lion did the KidSight screenings for 

the preschool children.   Lion Chuck Temple of Chesterton Lions helped with the prior vision 

screening in Gary and E. Chicago.           Thanks to all! 

mailto:jlgreer5@yahoo.com
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Hello Lions,  I spoke with Nurse Shirley 
Morgan of the Lighthouse Charter Schools, 
we are looking at a tentative date 
of Thursday February 6, 2014;  
 
The location is: 725 Clark Road, Gary, IN   
 
We will be doing visual acuity testing on 
8th graders and we will be meeting at the 
school about 9 a.m.   
 
Before the testing, I will go over the new 
state criteria for visual acuity testing and 
pass out copies to everyone to take back 
to their clubs.  Please, let me know if 
you can help out.    Thank you.  
Lion Patrick IH-EC 
 patrodsr@hotmail.com   219-902-6459 

We would love to have a display of all the different club bro-

chures at the upcoming district convention in March. 

 

Please plan to bring some of your brochures so that other 

clubs can see what you are doing and exchange information 

on service projects you have done.   We will have a display 

table provided.   

 

Thank You in Advance for Helping us Promote and Share the 

Vision of Lions! 

 

Remember Your Club Banner 

Show everyone your Lions Pride! 

mailto:patrodsr@hotmail.com
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CLUB ELECTIONS DUE BY APRIL 15TH!! 
 

Election Guidelines  And Club Election Procedures 

 

Timing: Elections are to be held no later than April 15 of each year. The club secretary 

is required, either by mail or by personal delivery, to give notice to each member of 

the club at least fourteen (14) calendar days prior to the date of election. 

 

(Standard Form Club By-Laws, Article IV, Section 1.)  PUBLICATION:  LG 22 EN 

 

Lions Clubs International, 300 W 22nd Street, Oak Brook, Illinois 60523-8842,    

 

 

 

2014 MID-WINTER CONFERENCE 
SILENT AUCTION REPORT 

 

For the ninth year in a row the Mid-Winter Conference Silent Auction has raised almost 

$1000 to support Lions Youth Programs in Indiana.  In the nine years the auction has been 

held it has raised a total of over $9300. 

 

District 25-F Lions brought the most auction items and also bought the most items contributing $342 to the 

proceeds.  For the third year in a row PDG John and Lion Linda Scott, District 25-F, were the leading provid-

ers of items. 
 

PDG Bob Morgan, District 25-A, was a generous buyer of items and was awarded the Recognition Plaque for 

Outstanding Auction Support.  Many thanks to DG Kathy Morton, 25-B, DG Reed Fish, 25-F, DG David 

Eisen, 25-G, and PDG Jim Thompson, 25-D, for providing many items and to Lion Phil Lindgren, 25-F, Lion 

Sarah Getts, 25-F, and 1st VDG Steve Hanan, 25-B, for their generous bidding. 
 

A special thank you to CC Sue Topf, 25-F, for her assistance during set up and pick up of items and to PDG 

Mark Clark, 25-E, for publicity throughout the day and the convenient location of the Silent Auction room.  

This year’s proceeds were shared by the Argos Leo Club in 25-G, ISBVI Leo Club in 25-F, MD 25 Leo Clubs 

Committee Fund, and MD 25 Law Camp Committee Fund. 

 

Nightshift Band to Play February 15, 2014 at Blue Chip 
 

Here is your chance to hear the Nightshift band that will be playing at the Saturday night dis-
trict convention banquet.  Keep in mind that 3 of their 4 members are from the Monterey Li-
ons Club in our very own district! They will be  playing at the Blue Chip in Michigan City on 
February 15, 2014 from 6 to 10pm.   Plan a night out for a great time and tunes!      DG Connie 

Oh Oh Oh! 
 

Pick Me,  

Pick Me,  

Pick Me! 

I’d Be Purrr-fect! 
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We Remember... 

  

William Childress, Door Village 
Don Jessup, Hanna 

 

“The angels are always near to 

those who are grieving,  

to whisper to them that their loved 

ones are safe  in the hand of God.” 

 
- Eileen Elias Freeman -  

Michiana L C 

 

Member:  Lion Andrew Musgrave 

Sponsor:  Lion Brian Pagels 

 

Wanatah Lions 

 

Member:  Lion Kari Raymond 

Sponsor:  Lion Don Parker 

 

Member:  Lion Joseph Rosado 

Sponsor:  Lion Don Parker 

 

3 New Members in January! 

The Crown Point lions held their third an-
nual casino night on Saturday January 18 at 
St Matthias hall.  
 
Due to the poor weather conditions, atten-
dance was very low, but those who came 
still had a great time!!! We had 20+ mem-
bers show up to volunteer their time! 

 

 

Upcoming LCI Webinars 
The Dream Continues: Lionism 

as a Past District Governor 

Webinar addresses the unique chal-

lenges and opportunities of Lion life 

after service as a District Governor. 

  

Friday, February 7, 20147:00pm 

CST Chicago time 

 

Wednesday, February 12, 

201412:00pm CST Chicago 

time 

You’ve been a Club President…

What’s Next? 

Explores district-level leadership 

opportunities including committees, 

chairperson opportunities and the 

zone chairperson role. 

  

Friday, March 7, 20147:00 pm 

CST Chicago time 

 

Wednesday, March 12, 201412:00 

pm CDT Chicago time 

http://www.searchquotes.com/quotation/The_angels_are_always_near_to_those_who_are_grieving%2C_to_whisper_to_them_that_their_loved_ones_are_s/289957/
http://www.searchquotes.com/quotation/The_angels_are_always_near_to_those_who_are_grieving%2C_to_whisper_to_them_that_their_loved_ones_are_s/289957/
http://www.searchquotes.com/quotation/The_angels_are_always_near_to_those_who_are_grieving%2C_to_whisper_to_them_that_their_loved_ones_are_s/289957/
http://www.searchquotes.com/quotation/The_angels_are_always_near_to_those_who_are_grieving%2C_to_whisper_to_them_that_their_loved_ones_are_s/289957/
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/955467384
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/955467384
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/541478176
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/541478176
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/541478176
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/303606016
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/303606016
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/887343272
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/887343272


 

 

Here are some great ways to make your Family and Friends Month a success: 

 Plan an Open House.  Invite family and friends to learn more about your club and the difference you are making in the 

community. 

Go Green in Your Community.  Plan an April service project to showcase the Protecting Our Environment campaign so every-

one can feel the satisfaction of improving the community. Consider planting trees, recycling or cleaning up a park for your 

campaign. 

Share the Gift of Literacy.  Organize a fundraiser or service project that promotes the power of reading to children in your com-

munity. Learn more about the LCI Reading Action Program and find literacy project ideas and resources for your club. 

Sponsor a Leo club.  April is also Leo Awareness Month, so it’s a great time for your club to get involved and support youth de-

velopment in your community. Learn more about the Leo Club Program in the Leo Zone. 

Host a Picnic or Barbecue.  Celebrate with family and friends after your successful service project or 

fundraiser. 

Family Members Receive a Special Membership Discount 

Encourage family members to join your club!  They’ll receive a special discount on membership dues when they join the same 

club through our Family Membership Program. 

Download the Family and Friends Month Flyer, and get the word out 

about your Lion club. Share the day, share the fun and share the 

dream of serving with family and friends in April! 

Family and Friends Month Resources: 

Family and Friends Month Flyer 

Membership Application    Family Membership Brochure 

Family and Friends Project Ideas          Family Friendly Lions Club Concept "How to Guide" 

Cub Program Flyer   Family Unit Certification Form 

Lions Family and Friends Month in April! 

Special Event! 

Join the Lions World Lunch Relay on April 4
th

! 

The Lions World Lunch Relay is a 24-hour international event that brings families and friends of Lions to-

gether in their local communities with families and friends of Lions around the world. Start planning your 

lunch event today!  Click to learn more! 

Follow Your Dream... 

http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/iad460.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/RAP/index.php
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/RAP/project-ideas.php
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/youth/leo-zone/index.php
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/membership-and-new-clubs/invite-members/family-membership/index.php
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/me50.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/me50.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/secure-pdf/me6b.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/convention/files/mpfm8.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/iad73.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/MPFG1.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/mpfm37.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/common/pdfs/tk30.pdf
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/lions-world-lunch-relay.php
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The Winamac Lions Invites you and your spouse to attend  
A Reception Dinner to Welcome  

International  Director Lion Stephen Glass  
At the Best Western LaPorte Hotel & Conference Center 

On Friday, March 7, 2014 
Cocktails  6:00 pm and Dinner 6:30 pm central time 

Dinner is $20 per person ** Cash Bar 
Meal Choices are: Fried Perch or Chicken Alfredo 

Dress is Business Casual 
Hospitality Room open 4-5 pm and 9-11 pm central time 

Reservations and payment must be received by February 9, 2014 
Send to: CS Angie Schmeltz, 14726 Bryan Street, Cedar Lake IN 46303 

Checks are  payable to:  District 25A Convention  
 
Club Name 
 
Name/Title /dinner choice/payment 
 
 
 
 

Use Back of page, for additional names if needed.  

Join us at the 
25A Convention Banquet-A Celebration of Vision! 

 
This year our guest speaker, International Director Stephen Glass, will be speaking to us in the af-
ternoon business session.  Our Saturday night banquet will be filled with awards and prizes, fun 
and celebration and a quick recap from ID Steve!    
 
Saturday’s banquet will include a live band, Night Shift .All but one of their members belongs to 
the Monterey Lions Club!  Please plan to come, bring your friends, bring a guest and support our 
fellow Lions.   Let’s Celebrate our accomplishments! 
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2014-2015 LIONS YEAR-AVAILABLE ELECTED OFFICES 
 

25A  -  2nd Vice District Governor (no nominations at this time) Term 2014-2015  

 

For the office of 1st Vice District Governor or 2nd Vice District Governor, a written nomination of any active 

member in good standing of a chartered Lions club in good standing in District 25A,  provided the nominee has 

secured the endorsement of his/her club or the  majority of the clubs in the district.  The  written nomination and 

endorsement must be received by the nominating committee not later than thirty (30) days prior the district con-

vention, this year being held on March 8, 2014.   

 
A candidate for the office of second vice district governor shall:  (1) Be an Active Member in good standing of a chartered lions club 

in good standing in his/her single or sub-district. (2) Secure the endorsement of his/her club or a majority of the clubs in his/her single 

or sub-district.  (3) Have served or will have served at the time he/she takes office as second vice district governor (a) As president of 

a Lions club for a full term or major portion thereof, and a member of the board of directors of a Lions club for no less than two (2) 

additional years; and (b) As zone chairperson or region chairperson or cabinet secretary and/or treasurer for a full term or major por-

tion thereof. © With none of the above being accomplished concurrently.  

 

MD - International Convention Committee-1 candidate-3 year term   

 We have received one endorsed candidate-PDG Robert Morgan 

 

State Foundation—Representing 25A - 1 candidate each - 3 year term 2014-2017 

 Cancer Control 

 Eye & Tissue Bank 

 Indiana School for the Blind and Visually Impaired 

 Indiana Lions Foundation 

 Speech and Hearing 

 

25A District Project - Ed Paine Care & Helping Hands - 3 year term - 2014-2017 

 One candidate from Region 3 

 One candidate from Region 4 

 

To place your name in nomination, please contact: 

 

Lion Gary Shaffer 387 Raritan Dr., Valparaiso, IN 46385  219-762-9577  email: gishj@comcast.net  

25A District Convention Schedule 2014 
 

Friday Night, March 7th-Dinner with International Director Stephen Glass and his wife, Cindy 

Registration is Saturday March 8th from 8:00 to 10:00 am central time. 

Seminars are: 

9:00 to 10:00 am New Member Orientation—play Jeopardy! 

9:00 to 10:00 am Workshop on Membership and Retention.  Co-presenter ID Stephen Glass 

10:30 am to Noon—1st business session 

Noon to 1:15 pm Lunch 

1:15 pm Banner Line Up 

1:30 pm 2nd business session-ID Stephen Glass will speak 

Voting immediately after business session 

Hospitality Saturday 4:00 to 5:00 pm and 9:00 to 11:00 pm 

Saturday awards Banquet begins at 6:00pm 

 

Night Shift Band providing entertainment and 

Announcement of Prizes 

Please note Lion 

Gary Shaffer’s new 

email is: 

 

gishj@comcast.net 

mailto:gishj87@netzero.net
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2014 25A District Convention 

Booklet Advertising Application 
 

 Promote an upcoming event for your club or business 

 Honor your club’s Melvin Jones, W.P Woods Fellow  

      or Past District Governors 

 Thank your District Governor for a great year 

 Honor a family member or loved one with a special message 

 

 

Pricing is as follows: 

 

1/4 page $25 

1/2 page $50 

Whole page $100 

Inside Cover $150 

Back Cover $200 

 
 

 

 

 

Name 

 

Phone    Email 

 

Address: 

 

City, State & Zip Code 

 

Ad Size Back Cover 

  Inside Cover 

  Full page 

  Half Page 

  Quarter Page 

 

Ads will be accepted in the order that payment is received 

Please send  your  ad by February 9th, 2014 to  

Lion Karlene Roe. witchywillow@hotmail.com  

Ads can be sent in any of these formats:   

PDF, JPEG or Microsoft Word or Publisher or snail mail 

If sending paper docs by mail, please mail to:  

DG Connie Roe, 701 S Huddleston Rd, Winamac In 46996 

Detach and Return with Payment 

Please email  Lion Karlene with any special ad request or if you need 

help designing an ad.  

Amount Enclosed:  

Mail this application with check payable to:  

 District 25A Convention 

CS Angie Schmeltz * 14726 Bryan Street, Cedar Lake, IN 46303 

mailto:witchywillow@hotmail.com
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LCI Calendar of Events 
 

Membership Focus:  Women & Eye Donor Awareness Month 

Feb 1  Int. Peace Poster winners to be notified 

Feb 2-5  Faculty Development Inst.-Africa 

Feb 3-5  Advanced Lions Inst. Africa 

Fec 6-9  Africa forum 

Feb 8-10 Advanced Lions Leadership Inst. Area IV 

Feb 28– Mar 4   Board of Directors Meeting-San Diego, CA 

March 1 Deadline for MD to send a single Lions environ

  mental  Photo Contest Entry to LCI 

March 1 Lions Services for Children Symposium  fiscal 

  year 13-14 opens to districts and Africa 

March 8-10 Advanced Lions Leadership Institute. Constitu
  tional areas 1 & II and USA 

See an open date?  Contact DG Connie to schedule your clubs official visit: 

H: 574-946-4701  C: 219-863-0761  or  kroegwen@embarqmail.com 

Indiana Lions Calendar of Events 
 
Feb 1       Dist. B 3rd Cabinet Meeting 
Feb 8-9    1st VDG Training-Baymont in Plainfield 
Feb 8    Foundation Meeting 
Feb 9    Cancer Control-IN Cancer Pav. 9:45 est 
Feb 15-16   1st VDG Training –Baymont-Plainfield 
Feb 22    Dist C convention-Zionsville 
Feb 28    Dist E convention-Spring Mill Park 
 
March 1-2 Dist E convention-Spring Mill Park cont. 
March 7-8 Dist A convention-Best Western LaPorte 
March 7-9 Dist G convention—Argos 
March 14-16 Dist F  convention-Speedway 
March 14-15 Dist B convention-Huntington University 
March 22 1st VDG training-Eye Bank Conf. room 
March 29 Dist D convention 

February 2014 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 Council Meeting 3 4 Club Meeting 5 6 7 8 

9 10 Convention Mtg.  11 12 13 14  Mexico Mission 15 Mexico Mission 

16 Mexico Mission 17 Mexico Mission 18 Mexico Mission 19 Mexico Mission 20 Mexico Mission 21 Mexico Mission 22 Mexico Mission 

23 24 25 26 27 28  

mailto:kroegwen@embarqmail.com
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DG Connie Roe 

701 S Huddleston RD 

Winamac, IN 46996 


